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Melissa Thurman

From: Robert Specker <robert.specker@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 5:23 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Public Comment: Joint Commission Public Hearing, February 6, 2025, Item #2

Dear Council and Commissions— 
 
The design looks like it’s for holding solar panels in a parking lot. Further, the idea computer screens in 
the garden is sad. 
 
This is particularly true because we have equivalent facilities at the new community center mere yards 
away. 
 
Also consider the intrusion on the “quad” itself; the quad is a highlight of the ranch architecture of the 
entire original site plan. Why destroy those axis lines (visual, physical, communicative) for this (more 
screens)?  
 
At a minimum, please delay this project pending a full public process.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Robert Specker 
 
 


